
 
JEFFERSON COUNTY LIBRARY DISTRICT, OREGON, 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT 
FOR A/E SERVICES 

FOR THE JEFFERSON COUNTY LIBRARY DISTRICT ADDITION & RENOVATION PROJECT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Local Contract Review Board of Jefferson County Library 

District, Oregon (the “Library District”), intends to award a contract pursuant to the QBS Solicitation for A/E 

Services for the Addition & Renovation Project issued August 9, 2023. The Library District has received and 

reviewed proposals and conducted interviews of the most qualified proposers based on the criteria identified in 

the QBS Solicitation. The Library District intends to award the contract to Hacker Architects at the special 

meeting of the Local Contract Review Board to be held on October 12, 2023 in the Board Meeting Room at 241 

SE 7th Street, Madras, Oregon at 4:15 p.m. The deadline for selection protests will be October 12, 2023 at 

10:00 a.m. 

 LOCAL CONTRACT REVIEW BOARD  

                                                                     JEFFERSON COUNTY LIBRARY DISTRICT, OREGON 


